WR-85

Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards

From: Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 2:15 PM
To: ‘tsoto@karuk.us'

Subject: Stanshaw Creek

Toz,

My name is Skyler Anderson and | work in the Division of Water Rights for the State Water Resources Control Board. |
am writing to you in regards to the Marble Mountain stakeholders meeting on the 17" of December 2014 in

Orleans. Some of the Stake holders at the meeting have indicated that you may have information on fish kills in
Stanshaw Creek? If you do have information on any fish kills in Stanshaw Creek can you forward me that

information. Also, | would be interested in receiving any documents pertaining to habitat study’s or spawning surveys
in Stanshaw Creek.

Thank you,

Skyler Anderson, Environmental Scientist
Enforcement Unit 5, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board

1001 I Street, 14" Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916-341-5355

Email: sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov
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